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As part of Meghraj Group’s 100 Year celebrations, Meghraj Capital’s Chairman, Binoy R.

V. Meghraj, visited Nairobi’s M. P. Shah Hospital, the hospital named after Meghraj

Group’s founder, Mr. Meghji Pethraj Shah.

As part of the Centenary activities that Binoy attended, the hospital organised the
planting of 2 trees to commemorate the Centenary, consistent with the hospital’s green
initiative. There were also some heart-warming speeches to acknowledge the Centenary.
Binoy took the opportunity to formally unveil the plaque for an Oxygen Unit that was built
at the hospital to assist with oxygen needs during Covid19, which was funded by a
donation from the Meghraj Charitable Foundation. Binoy also visited North Highridge
Primary School, and for the Centenary the hospital provided the children there with
medical screening, and a special celebratory lunch.




